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Committee Secretary Community Support and Services Committee
 
Dear Committee Secretary
 
I do not support the Bill nor the extension of the state of emergency.
 
I suggest to you that the people of Queensland have had more than enough of lockdowns and
mandates, with the resulting job and business losses, and social isolation and angst and even
fear that the people have endured.
 
I believe people would be happy to return to ‘normal’ social freedoms and circumstances, and
live with covid from here on as with influenza.
 
How about our Government run some campaigns to help people support their health slash
immune systems via eating well, appropriate exercise and paying attention to emotional
wellbeing?
 
With Regards
 
Peter Lamb
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